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Awareness programme on LANQUILL by Sateesh Hegde, Head of Growth, NetAnalytiks 

Technologies Pvt Ltd Bangalore on April 20, 2022. 

 
 

Turnitin awareness programme for the faculty on February 09, 2022 

 

 



Library orientation programme for first semester students on December 16, 2021. 

 

A presentation on ‘VTU e-consortium’ for the faculty on March 30, 2021 

 

 
 

 
 


